Leeds Discovery Centre Visit
Dear Parent/Carer,
[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of our History curriculum work about changes in Britain from the Stone to the Iron Age, we are pleased to have the opportunity to take our classes to visit the Leeds Discovery Centre where we will take part in a ‘Stone Age to Iron Age Britain’ workshop.  This fantastic workshop will involve looking at how archaeologists work and the evidence left by the original people of Yorkshire, from tools to farming.
The dates of the visits are below:
Monday 25th November
Thursday 28th November
Monday 2nd December
Thursday 5th December

We will inform you about which trip your child will be attending closer to the time. 

The costing for this visit will be £3.90. We request that you pay this on ParentPay. If you do not have ParentPay, please contact the school office so they can set this up for you. 
We will be travelling in the subsidised school mini buses after registration and returning to school for lunchtime. Your child will not need a packed lunch on the trip. 
The children should wear school uniform. Please note that no sweets, money or cameras should be brought.

In order to confirm the booking and finalise arrangements, please complete the permission slip and pay using ParentPay no later than Friday 8th November.

Yours sincerely
 
Mrs Bilevych, Mr Beck and Miss Breton
Year 3 teachers

I give permission for my child to attend the visit. 



